
Connecting Liverpool 
and Cecil Park reservoirs 

What we’re planning to do in Liverpool and 
Cecil Park

We’re planning to upgrade existing drinking water 
infrastructure at the Liverpool and Cecil Park reservoir sites. A new 
reservoir tank and water pumping station will be added to the site 
at Liverpool, with a new pipeline connecting the two reservoirs. 
These upgrades will provide resilience to the local community by 
allowing water to be sourced from either of the supply networks.

The proposed route of the pipeline between Liverpool and 
Cecil Park follows existing roads and public reserve land. To help 
in the development of our designs, we’re completing geotechnical 
and survey site investigations in the area. Some private 
landowners will be contacted to allow us to investigate existing 
stormwater drains and sewer maintenance holes on their property 
to allow our design to accommodate these existing services.

Project Status and Milestones

We’ve started constructing the new Liverpool reservoir with our 
contractors preparing the site for the new water tank.  We’re 
finishing the design of the underground pipeline in discussion 
with the needs of Liverpool City Council, Western Sydney 
Parklands, Westlink M7 and Transport for NSW. Construction of 
the pipeline is expected to start in July 2020.

Want to know more
Call us on 1800 678 098,  
email us at ProMac@sydneywater.com.au  
or visit us at sydneywatertalk.com.au/ProMac
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Existing Reservoir

Proposed Reservoir

Proposed Pump Station

Liverpool Reservoir

Pipeline route between Liverpool and Cecil Park Reservoirs
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